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Dear Professor Shoei Shen WANG, 

 

We would like to extend our sincere appreciation for your continued support and earnest 

cooperation toward a successful ASCVTS 2017 to be held in Coex, Seoul, Korea on March 

23rd – 26th, 2017. And we are very pleased to inform you that the preparations for ASCVTS 

2017 are progressing as scheduled. 

 

It has been 15 years since the ASCVTS annual meeting was held in Korea, and the 

Organizing Committee is doing our best to make the meeting in 2017 even more successful 

and memorable. We are sure that ASCVTS 2017 will be a great opportunity to share 

knowledge and network with a large number of prestigious experts. In this regard, please 

encourage your society members to participate in ASCVTS 2017.  

 

We would like to inform you that abstract submissions for ASCVTS 2017 are on-going at this 

moment and that the due date for abstract submission is October 23 (Sun). Those who 

submit abstracts may be eligible for one of our various award programs including AATS 

Graham Foundation Academic Excellence Award (USD 2,500), Furuse Award (USD 2,500), 

and Travel Award (USD 500). 

 

We have absolutely no doubt that ASCVTS 2017 will make a positive contribution to the 

development of the research activities and careers of our participants, and look forward to 

your strong support in encouraging colleagues and society members to submit abstracts by 

the deadline of October 23 (Sun), 2016. 

 

We sincerely thank you for your interest and cooperation in advance. Should you have any 

inquiries on the above or ASCVTS 2017, please don’t hesitate to let us know via our 

secretariat (reg@ascvts2017.org). 

 

Thank you very much in advance for your strong support. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 
 

Hyuk Ahn, M.D., Ph.D. Sanghoon Jheon, M.D., Ph.D. 

Congress President Secretary General 
 

 


